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10/22/2024
See attached Pre-Application Notes



From: Jennie Turner
To: Corcella, John; Bill Newns
Cc: Strader, Mike; Michael Strader; Corcella, John
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Request for pre-application conference for University Park PH. III Shell Building
Date: Thursday, October 31, 2024 12:44:00 PM

 
Hi John,
Here are notes from our pre-application conference for University Park
 
Pre app notes
10.22.2024
 
Attendees: John Corcella, Michael Strader, Bill Newns, Jennie Turner, Jason Litteral, Millicent
Ott, Jovita Hood, Patrick Leary, Rick Godsey
 
Will be a major site plan if more than 5,000 sf of disturbance
Stormwater requirements will be based on percentage of lot coverage (less than 10% does not
require detention)
Building size may be increased slightly as a minor modification permitted by the UDO.
Parking required is less than shown on plan
Provide buffer along western property line
Architectural elevations should match submitted elevations for zoning approval.
Sidewalk will be required along mobile road
 
 
Let me know if you have additional questions.
 
Thanks,
 
Jennie Turner
Assistant Planning Director
Currituck County
Phone: 252-232-6031
Email:  jennie.turner@currituckcountync.gov
Website: www.currituckgovernment.com
 
 
From: Corcella, John <jcorcella@withersravenel.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2024 10:33 AM
To: Jennie Turner <jennie.turner@currituckcountync.gov>; Bill Newns
<bill.newns@currituckcountync.gov>
Cc: Strader, Mike <mstrader@withersravenel.com>; Michael Strader <MStrader@quible.com>
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[CAUTION]: This email originated from outside of Currituck County's system. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you verify that the attachment and contents are safe.
Please report any suspicious emails or attachments to support.

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Request for pre-application conference for University Park PH. III Shell Building

 
 

Jennie & Bill,
 
Good Morning, I hope all is well.  On behalf of University Park, LLC, WithersRavenel has been
working on a shell building project located at 108 Amherst Drive, Powells Point.  We have
come to a point where we respectfully request a pre-application conference with appropriate
County Staff to review the proposed scope and confirm the application process.
 
We have attached a copy of the draft minor site plan application, the draft minor stormwater
plan form SW-001, draft site plan,  preliminary building elevations and lighting specifications . 
As you are aware, this is a part of a recently approved planned development. 
This plan proposes the construction of a shell building and associated improvements including
a gravel road and infiltration basin.  
 
We are aware that a pre-application conference is optional but would like to confirm we are all
on the same page so the client may proceed with clearing as soon as possible.
 
Please confirm receipt and advise of a convenient date/time we can participate in a virtual pre-
application conference to further discuss the project.
 
Respectfully,    
 
John J. Corcella, E.I. 
Staff Professional II
WithersRavenel 
252-455-6941
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